
Dear Members,
 
52nd Annual General Assembly (AGA): The WACA Africana Festival 2019 
Pre-AGA Tour: Victoria Falls and Chobe National Park
Confirmed Flights JNB–LVI–JNB
For those wishing to take advantage of positive space air tickets from/to 
Johannesburg the following flights are being arranged with the handling agent 
to fly participants Johannesburg–Livingstone (Zambia)–Johannesburg:
BA6291 24 OCT JNB 11:00 LVI 12:45. 
BA6292 27 OCT LVI 13:30 JNB 15:15. 
The cost, which is based on group rates and the number of seats and fares 
available, will be USD 450.00 per person (as at beginning April) which is less 
expensive than flying Johannesburg–Victoria Falls–Johannesburg. A land 
transfer cost of USD 20.00 per person to/from the Kingdom Hotel in Victoria 
Falls, Zimbabwe, will also be applicable.
Additional Nights
Additional nights at the Kingdom Hotel in Victoria Falls have been established 
on a bed and breakfast basis at USD 125.00 per person based on twin share 
and USD 240.00 single.
If you have already registered for the pre-AGA tour and would now like to take 
a positive space air ticket and/or an additional night at the Kingdom Hotel as 
described above, please send and e-mail to Joyce: jpierrot@airmauritius.com 
copied to me: millerk@iata.org.
Post-AGA Tour: Cape Town
It is a pleasure to announce that after successful negotiations the cost of the 
single supplement on the post-AGA tour to Cape Town has been significantly 
reduced to USD 120.00.
Brochures about the 52nd AGA, the pre-AGA tour to Victoria Falls, the post-
AGA tours to the Kruger National Park and Cape Town, as well as the relevant 
registration forms, can be found in the Event Calendar section of the WACA 
website: www.waca.org/events.
 
Silver Annual General Assembly
On 25 March the Hungarian Interline Club conducted its 25th Annual General 
Assembly. In the attached picture the Hungarian Interline Club President, 
Barna Rimóczy, is front and centre surrounded by members of the Club at the 
special occasion. Congratulations.
 
Events Calendar  
Update
A poster (see attached) has now been prepared by the Vancouver Interline 
Club for its “Spring Fling” which is scheduled to be held on 4 May. All WACA 
members will be warmly welcomed should they wish to attend.
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Membership Messages
Communicate
“Membership Messages” are sent out on a regular basis to WACA Member 
Clubs, Members-at-Large and other individuals closely connected to WACA. 
Recipients in Member Clubs are requested to forward these messages to all 
members of their respective Club or direct their members to the News and 
Press Releases section of WACA's website where the messages are posted: 
www.waca.org/news/Pages/index.aspx. 
Contribute
If any WACA member has anything they would like to contribute to the next 
“Membership Message” please send the information to the attention of the 
WACA Administration Manager at WACA Headquarters.
 
Yours in interlining, 
 
Keith Miller
WACA Administration Manager
World Airlines Clubs Association
Tel.: +1 438-258-3243
Fax: +1 514-874-9200
E-mail: info@waca.org
Website: www.waca.org
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